
Attention Lawmakers!

13 MANDATES INTRODUCED IN 5 LEGISLATIVE DAYS. These mandates are driving up the

cost of our health insurance. Help New York’s small businesses. Study the financial impact

BEFORE passing mandates into law!

A Message from:

The Employer Alliance for Affordable Health Care

1,200 New York businesses and 100,000 employees committed to affordable health care

www.employeralliance.com

After 17 years of running our own business, my wife,

Gail & I had to cancel our health insurance because we

could no longer afford the premiums. We don’t  need to

be covered for everything: we just need a plan that offers

good, basic coverage. I want that choice.

– Kevin Walker, Hudson

SPECIAL

ALERT!

alcohol and substance

abuse addictions

cleft lip and cleft palate

scalp hair prosthesis

Transportation to second

medical opinions

audiological, speech-

language pathology

minimum reimbursement

requirements for

policies providing

chemical dependence

services

Chiropractors in HMOs

diagnostic testing for ovarian cancer

 human leukocyte antigen testing prosthetic devices

in-patient diagnosis,

treatment of mental

health care

Reimbursement of

nutrition / dietetic

services

Medical Assistance

Payments for care and

services of chiropractors



Letter to the Editor

Tuesday, January 14, 2002

I was struck by the irony of two

front-page stories in the Dec. 30

Times Union. The first was a

national story on the “spiraling

increase in health care costs” and

the growing number of Americans

without health insurance. The

second was a statewide story of

legislation that took effect Jan. 1

and mandates additional coverage

(i.e. contraceptives) on every fully

insured policy sold in New York.

Health insurance mandates are

politically popular, but they

increase insurance premiums paid

by employers and are part of the

reason for the health insurance

crisis confronting our nation and

state.

How bad is the health insurance

crisis in New York state?

According to the latest Census

Bureau figures, 3 million New

Yorkers have no health

insurance coverage. Because

there is a strong correlation

between increasing premiums

and rising uninsured, we expect

these numbers to grow in 2003.

The question for state

legislators is simple. Do we

continue to mandate a broader

and, therefore, more costly

benefit package at the expense

of the uninsured and those

employers struggling to

maintain health insurance?

SCOTT MILLER

Chairman

Employer Alliance for

Affordable Health Care

Albany

State mandates boost health coverage costs


